
Dear Parents and carers,  

As you are aware the ‘Save the Children Concert’ is on Tuesday 16th October at 4pm at Sir James 

Smith School. I have received an email from SJS School requesting parent numbers. As this is hard to 

estimate, I have created a slip below so you can let me know how many seats you require (not 

including your child). I will need this returned by Thursday 11th October. Remember the more the 

merrier!! 

This is a free event, however donations will be kindly accepted on the day.  

We are all very excited and it has been so fabulous to see so many enthusiastic children and parents.  

Thank you all so much. 

Kind regards, as always,  

Miss Forbes 

 

Childs name_______________________________ 

I will be attending the concert on Tuesday 16th at 4pm and require _______seats. 

Signed___________________________________ 

 

I will NOT be attending the concert but know my child needs to be collected at 6pm. 

Signed___________________________________ 

 


